
 

Springfield School 

SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 1 – 18th September 2020 

Welcome to first edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year.  
This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

 

As you can see below, we have had another fantastic week at 
Springfield. Pupils have settled in so well. 

 
Please see the attached letter with regards to illness. 

 

Our building work is progressing well and should be finished by half 
term! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 COVID GUIDE 
Attached is a quick guide for 
parents/carers from Cheshire 

East explaining the actions 
that should be taken if a 

member of the family either 
has symptoms of or tests 

positive for Covid 19. 
 

Nursing Team 
 

Could parents/carers let the 
Nursing Team know of any 
changes in their child’s 
conditions/medications/A & E 
attendances etc via Eschools to 
Jenny Smith or Debbie Potts. 
Parents can e-school, send 
letters or call us. We are in 
school between 8.30am and 
16.30pm each week day. 

 
***REMINDER*** 

 
For new and existing parents 
please remember that we are 
a Nut Free School and be 
mindful of this when sending 
in snacks or packed lunches. 

 
Dinner Money 

 
Current school meal prices 

are: For a Primary aged pupil - 
£2:30 per meal. For a 

Secondary aged pupil - £2:50 
per meal 

% Attendance by Class 
1CW 95.88 1AJ 93.75 1CS 100 2SR 87.84 

2NP/KA 69.44 2JK 95.56 2LB 96.05 2MD 81.25 

2NJ 78.57 2LW/AA 90.91 3AO 87.78 3AP 76.25 

3LC 96.88 3MW 97.87 3NA 98.89 3NH 91.43 

4AJ 83.64 4HM 78.33 6EM 80 6PF 92.50 

Have a great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 


